Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 1:35 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.,

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 12/02/2021 1:35 pm

Response #: 86

Submitter ID: 45069

IP address: 216.251.118.195

Time to complete: 5 min., 44 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

" Pagel
1. (o) Parkwood
2. (o) Email
3. Kap
4, kapilg@gmail.com
5. Not answered
6. Not answered
7. We are new residents of Shoreline. One of the things that struck me the most - how lush and greener Shoreline is compared to Seattle. Progress is a double-edged

sword, while we want our cities to grow and welcome all & everyone but it should not be at a cost of climate and environmental impacts. We look up to the



council to make generation-long decisions. Please look at the long-term gain over the short-term loss. Please protect grown trees and save our green canopy.
Thank you! :

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



